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                           King George V Bowling Club 

                 General Data Protection Regulation 

                               Consent Form 
 

 

Please tick the all boxes you wish to give consent, to allow the club to use your personal data  

 

My name, telephone number and email address can be printed and given to league captains 
and vice captains. 

 

If I enter any Club competitions my telephone number can be displayed on the club notice 
board, and I can be contacted by email 

 

If I enter any Club competitions my photograph can be displayed on the club website. 

 

My email address can be stored on the dedicated email account for club use only. 

 

For Officers of the Club  

My name and telephone number can be printed in the annual Fixture Booklet. 

 

My email address can be used by the Club Secretary to notify me of committee meetings 
and the minutes of committee meetings. 

 

Please print and sign your name below to indicate that you have read and accept the Privacy 
Policy overleaf and give consent as indicated above: 

Name in BLOCK CAPITALS 

Signed          Date 

Telephone No    Home    Mobile 

email Address 


